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g The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’Hara QC
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Mr Roger McMillan :

Carson McDowell Solicitors Your Ref: RMcM/KQ/M416
Murray House ;

Murray Street Our Ref: AD-0345-12
BELFAST ) .

BT1 6DN Date: 13th April 2012

Dear Mr McMillan,
Re Dr P Keane

Please find attached a letter sent today to DLS concerning the departure of Mr Keane
from the Royal towards the end of Adam's transplant surgery. In his witness statement
he referred to a specific urgent call which led to him going to the BCH. The DLS, on
behalf of the Belfast Trust, have stated in their letter of 27 February that the only theatre
to which Mr Keane could have gone, in effect, was Theatre 6. We have obtained the
theatre log but the only entry identifying your client is for a quite different procedure, so
far as we understand it. Can you and your client please assist on this in order to resolve
any issue which might be raised about his departure?

For your assistance we enclose our correspondence with DLS and the theatre log for
Theatre 6 which we received from the PSNI. It is not redacted for the purposes of this
specific enquiry - a redacted copy has already been forwarded to you.

Yours sincerely,
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Anne Dillon
Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341






